
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Years 4 & 5 only 

As a partner school of the Archdiocese of Liverpool Schools Singing 

Programme (SSP), we are thrilled to be invited to participate in an exciting 

new project called The Schools Singing Programme Digital Songbank. 

This project aims to create an online video collection of songs for our children 

and our partner schools to enjoy online. 

Each song in the SSP Digital Songbank will be video-recorded by a different 

school in the programme, showcasing the wonderful talent and diversity 

within our school, and Liverpool. 

These videos will then be made available to all SSP partner schools by way of 

a private YouTube channel, allowing your child to sing along with their peers 

from other schools in the archdiocese (and other schools to sing along with 

your child!), learn new songs, and further develop their love of music. 

Can you please respond to this email or mail office@sthughsprimary.co.uk  to 

confirm you agree for your child to take part in this fantastic opportunity. 

I agree/disagree for my child to be recorded as part of this project and 

posted on the official SSP Digital Songbank YouTube channel. 

 

If you would like any more information please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs A Flood 

Head of School 

 

 

St. Hugh’s Catholic Primary School 

Earle Road, Liverpool.  

L7 6HE 

Tel:    0151 733 2899 

Website :   www.sthughsprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher:  Miss. A. Connearn 
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